
 
 



 



 

 
 

 
2. The university is committed to understanding the contemporary climate of sexual 

violence within its community. This will be accomplished through an annual research 
study of campus sexualized violence and through annual aggregate reporting of 
sexualized violence disclosures and complaints, to the Office of the President. 

 
3. Our understanding of sexualized violence continues to evolve. This evolution is 

informed by research on topics and with groups that support the principles of 
decolonization, consent, and inclusivity. The university does not support research that 
is sexist, racist or ableist in nature. 

 
The following section was added under the headline, “Review”, with only an edit to the VP, Students, 
job title from “VP, Students and Enrolment Management” to “VP, Students”.  This additional paragraph 
was updated to reflect the need to form a committee with broad representation and identities.  
 
UFV is committed to reviewing this Policy every three (3) years to maintain currency and 
relevance. Under the direction of the VP, Students, a committee will be formed, to include 
students, faculty, administrators, and staff, to review this policy. The committee will be formed 
with the best principles and practices of inclusion, diversity, and equity and will seek to include 
representative intersectional identities. 
 
The chair then outlined the continuation process of the policy:  

1. Continue with edits to the policy and when done, the committee will have a few weeks 
to review before forwarding to the Secretariate department. 

2. The Secretariat will provide feedback for issues that could be encountered.  
3. Send to the UFV community for consultation and post the draft on the website: 

https://www.ufv.ca/sexualized-violence-prevention/policy-review/. 
4. Review and revise the draft policy, including further consultation. 
5. Bring the policy to Senate, the Faculty and Staff Association (FSA) and SUS for feedback. 
6. Final revisions done by the committee until the Board is ready to signoff on the updated 

policy.  
 
The target date for the Board to approve will be in June of 2022.  
 
There were no more questions or comments for the policy and the discussion turned to the 
review of Vector Solution’s online sexualized violence training demo.  
 
The committee decided not to go with Vector Solutions as the committee raised lots of 
concerns over the content and layout of the training. It was suggested that we could create our 
own content and course and outsource a company to use as a platform, cost an

https://www.ufv.ca/sexualized-violence-prevention/policy-review/

